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Welcome back to Term Three. What a busy term we have coming up this term. Science Week in week 4, Book Week in
week 6 and the House Carnival in week 7. There are a number of other special events including RU OK? Day, P& C
events (Father’s Day and Colour Run) along with Year 5 & 6 planned events.

School website-we have started working with Sims Design to build the new website. We are hoping to have that ready
to launch early next term. This term we will be doing some of the background work with video footage, photos and
working on the layout.

Our Real Schools partnership continues to gather momentum. On Thursday 11 Sept Merrilee Wright will be running a
parent session at the conclusion of the Junior Assembly. | hope to see lots of parents and caregivers there.

This term we have welcomed Emma Phillips to our staff. Emma is taking on the role of Student Wellbeing Officer at
APS. Emma is taking some time to build relationships with the students and staff initially, then will be running some
small groups and one on one sessions with some students. We are waiting to have our Ed-Connect volunteer
confirmed, this will add another layer of wellbeing support to our students.

Parking update-we have been very visual with the changes to the drop off and pick up in the staff carpark. Overall, the
response from families has been very positive. | am also working with the City of Swan Parking Manager to get some
additional support with school parking in general. We are looking into the possibility of a drop wire on the staff carpark.
The admin team will also be doing duty at Kiss and Drive in the afternoons, to assist with the flow of traffic.

This term we will be reviewing the BYOD program at APS. Parent survey information will be home mid-term.

Public School Review (PSR) the school has been notified of the date of the PSR. Thursday 27" Nov. One of the domains
we look at is Relationships and Partnerships. We will be looking for people from the P&C and School Board to meet
with the review team to talk about the relationship that we have and how it works in relation to student outcomes.
Looking forward to another great term together.
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